
 

On Wed, 15 Jun 2022, 09:55 Parks Services, <brent.parks.services@brent.gov.uk> 

wrote: 

Dear Jennifer Gerald, 

Re: BNTEVE000205 – Connecting People on 24th July 2022 at Roundwood Park. 

  

Brent Council Borough Safety Advisory Group regrets to inform you that after 
very careful consideration your provisional acceptance has been withdrawn, 
as we have not received all the relevant documentation.  

Unfortunately your event cannot go ahead as planned. 

Kind regards. 

Parks and Allotment Support Officer  

Parks and Green Infrastructure 

Environmental Services 

Brent Council 
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